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A chapel is blessed in the territory of Russian Embassy
in Mauritania

DECR Communication Service, 21.04.2023. 

On April 15, Archpriest Vladimir Kutikin, a cleric of the church of the Nativity of Christ in Izmailovo,
Moscow, blessed the chapel located in the territory of the Embassy of the Russian Federation in
Nouakchott, the capital of the Islamic Republic of Mauritania.

 Website of the Patriarchal Exarchate of Africa reports that after the divine service Fr Vladimir blessed
Paschal foods brought by the Embassy employees. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90255/
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